
 
 
 

Goodday readers, 
Another financial year 
done and dusted. This 
year to date has been 
one of the toughest that 
the CCHS board, 
management, staff and 
volunteers has had to 

endure during the life of CCHS. Severe 
drought, a small flood, government tightening 
down on funding for health and aged care 
facilities and throw in a pandemic to top it off. 
But CCHS has survived and come out even 
stronger I believe that a lot of that courage, 
positivity and willingness to get in and do it 
comes from YOU! 
Each and every individual who has anything 
to do with CCHS makes the TEAM that 
delivers our success and ultimate 
sustainability. 
The CCHS board have worn out a few chairs 
at our latest strategic meetings from which 
you will see a number of innovative ideas 
blossom into reality and some significant 
upgrades of our facilities and technology. 

One of our community patients sent in a 
great idea for these meetings and our 
management group are working on its 
implementation. 
I feel especially healthy this winter and I am 
sure it comes from social distancing and 
being able to keep away from anyone who is 
crook. 
What a cracker of a frost we had up on our 
hill at Mount Molar in the last few days of 
June – a long time since I have seen 
everything so white and crunchy in the 
morning. 
Lots of our farmers have enjoyed the rain 
and our gardens at CCHS look a picture – 
lets hope for continued good rainfall so the 
crops can produce to their potential. 
I do want to acknowledge the Federal 
Government for the assistance they have 
given to businesses like ours during the 
Covid-19 pandemic as without it we would 
have had to dig into our limited savings. 
The days are getting longer now which I 
always enjoy. 
 
Stay safe and look after yourselves 
Regards,  
Chris Bazley 
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Complaints/Compliments and Feedback  

  We are seeking a new resident 

representative and any interested 

residents are most welcome to let 

the staff know if they are happy to 

provide us with any feedback. June 

was a challenging month as we 

continued with the usual COVID 

routines with the exception of starting activities back in the 

DT building again. We will slowly be seeing our volunteers 

return as they will return slowly over the coming weeks. 

This months calendar will now be back in print and a copy 

dropped to your room. 

http://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.freelargeimages.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/12/Christmas_angel-3.jpg&imgrefurl=http://achristmaswallpaper.hol.es/christmas-angels-wallpaper/&h=768&w=1366&tbnid=wJ0VjlI5mkAcaM:&docid=3TmVzeLtme4y9M&hl=en&e
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Hello everyone, please 
remember that COVID-19 
has not gone away, Qld is 
doing a great job, however 
please keep up the vigilance 
and protection measures 
across all aspects of your 
lives and particularly with 
your interactions with our 
local Health and Aged Care 

services. 

Across the Hospital and Residential Aged Care our 
patients and residents are a group of people who 
are particularly susceptible to the COVID-19 virus, 

measures remain in place to reduce risk of 
infection. 

 You must have had the 2020 influenza 
vaccination and provided proof to us 

 Visitors under 16 years of age are now 
allowed with proof of influenza vaccination. 

 To allow us to make best use of our limited 
resources we would request you to please 
phone ahead to arrange your visit 

 Depending on who you are visiting access to 
the complex is via the phone at the main 
Hospital entrance or via the call bell at the 
main door of Nirvana Hostel. 

 On each visiting occasion we will double 
check your influenza vaccination status, 
complete some paperwork, ask some basic 
health questions, enforce hand hygiene 
measures, take your temperature and ask you 
to go straight to visit your loved one in their 
room or agreed outdoor location. 

 Visit duration restrictions have been removed 
however still no more than two people at a 
time. (except in specially approved 
circumstances please conclude your visit by 
8pm) Social Distancing measures should 
continue to be observed during your visit.  

 If you are not an immediate family member, 
we would encourage you to talk to the 
relevant resident, patient, or their 
representative family member in relation to 
them being aware of your visit. 

 We thank you for your ongoing 
understanding and patience  

 

Qld restrictions have been eased and residents 
have commenced venturing out under a 
greater range of circumstances, and we have 

commenced a planned gradual return of our 
volunteers. Mutual obligations still exist to risk 
manage resident outings and we ask for your 
ongoing cooperation in this regard. 

The Clifton Medical Practice remains open with 
additional protection measures in place. It is not 
too late to book in for your Flu vaccination. Rural 
GP’s will continue to play a vital role in the next 
stage of this pandemic, identifying possible cases 
and referring patients for testing where symptoms 
indicate. Remember, if you are unwell, please get 
tested. 

We have lost some Clifton stalwarts over the last 
month and the following quote resonated with me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The situation continues to change rapidly, we are 
monitoring developments in Victoria and will 
continue to monitor all the advice from Darling 
Downs Health, Qld Health, and the Federal 
Department of Health. We will continue to stay in 
contact and keep you updated as things change. 
As in all aspects of our community 
organisation we are keen to talk to you re your 
individual circumstances and how we may 
able to assist. 

Please remember that we are a full charity and 
donations over $2 are tax deductible. Donations 
can be made at any time of year and I take this 
opportunity to thank the generous people who 
have donated money and goods over the last 
month. THANK YOU. 

Remember, a community working together with a 
common purpose can achieve anything. 

 

Continue to support each other, be kind and 
“together we will continue to make a difference” 

Regards 

Brad 

 
 

General Manager-Brad Jones 
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Lifestyle Award WINNER 

Thinking about becoming a 
volunteer 

Call Jade 46973499 

Hi everyone, 

This month I have 

celebrated the second 

year here in CCHS as 

Lifestyle & Volunteer 

Coordinator. I can’t 

believe time had 

passed so fast.  My 

renovations at home 

and slowing down and I 

have found a little more free time in my 

weekends to paint again.  I will do some 

show and tell when I have enough for an 

exhibition. My daughter Lian is also a very 

good artist and I hope to have a mother 

daughter exhibition some time this year. 

Lifestyle is finally ready to welcome our 

volunteers back although we have a few not 

returning for various reasons. If you know 

anyone looking to volunteer please send 

them our way.  

Lifestyle activities have also returned to the 

DT Building with social distancing between 

the wings. Morning tea will be served as well 

however we may be a little slower while 

waiting for all our volunteers to return to help 

us with serving. 

See you all again as we welcome our 

entertainers and community visitors as they 

return this month back into the program. 

 Kind Regards, 

Jade 

 

Lifestyle & Volunteer 

Coordinator—Jade Gilchrist 

Lifestyle Coordinator— Jade Gilchrist 

The  winner of the Lifestyle Award for 

May is Gail R under the category of 

Excellence in Team work 

 

Thank you  

 

Congratulations Gail 

 

 

 

 

 

July Birthdays  

 

 

Rest in Peace 

Lloyd of 
Sunflower 

Lodge 

Tommy of 

Nirvana 

Joyce  5th 

Doreen  9th 

Graham  15th 

Stanley  15th 







Friends of CCHS  

Facebook Group  

Helping families stay 

connected 


